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 Victoria Martin OBJ2015/3619/P 13/11/2015  17:28:57 We act on behalf of the owner of 11 Langland Gardens.  We can confirm that once again, the owner of 

13 Langland Gardens has not approached us with regards to the proposed works to our property.  Any 

proposed works to 11 Langland Gardens do not have our consent and therefore would not be able to be 

put into place.  At present, we would be unwilling for works to either partake or have works undertaken 

to our property.  

In terms of proposed works to 13 Langland Gardens, we would suggest that any works which are not 

mirrored on both sides of the house should be rejected for continuity purposes as this would damage 

the aesthetic of this attractive period building and be detrimental to the appearance of the street.
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